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SIMCOE COUNTY STUDENT TRANSPORTATION CONSORTIUM

MEDIA RELEASE

Home-to-School Bus Delay Notification Service

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 3, 2020 — Barrie, ON:

The Simcoe County Student Transportation Consortium (SCSTC) makes every reasonable effort to
communicate bus delays of 15 minutes or greater from students’ scheduled pick-up / drop-off times.

The SCSTC would like to remind families that bus delay notifications are communicated through the
SCSTC website at www.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca and are available by selecting the ‘Click for Bus
Delays’ link. Please be sure to update the link previously used as the delay notification website was
recently updated.

Additionally, families and students can ‘Subscribe’ to receive email notifications of bus delays for their
specific bus route through the SCSTC’s website ‘Home’ page (click here to subscribe to receive delay
notifications for your bus).

Visit the SCSTC website at www.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca for more details.

Media Contact: John Barbato, Chief Executive Officer and General Manager (705)733-8965

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 3, 2020

The Simcoe County Student Transportation Consortium (SCSTC) provides student transportation services within Simcoe County
for the Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB) and the Simcoe Muskoka Catholic District School Board (SMCDSB).
The role of the SCSTC includes contracting bus and vehicle operators on behalf of the SCDSB and SMCDSB.
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